ATTENTION!

The WIC State Agency and Local Agencies will be operating under strict

guidelines due to COVID-19 with no face to face appointments.

ALL WIC APPOINTMENTS WILL TAKE PLACE OVER THE PHONE.

Please send any formula orders, prior authorizations, referrals or
questions to wic.maine@maine.gov for immediate assistance. All

voicemails will be returned as soon as possible.

The best prevention for the spread of COVID-19 is: wash your hands,
avoid touching your face and practice social distancing.

Please contact your Local WIC Agency with further questions
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